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WHY WE'RE HOLDING THIS EVENT 

In light of the recent desecration of the Wisconsin Law Enforcement Memorial, 

we're holding this vigil to honor our fallen heroes. It's also a way to demonstrate 

support for the men and women (including those who have retired) who serve us 

with dignity and honor. 

This is a statewide event, honoring all Wisconsin police officers. The intended 

tone of this event is respectful and non-confrontational.

WHEN 

Wednesday, October 18 * 5:00PM to 6:30PM

 WHERE 

 In front of the Memorial on the Capitol Square, Madison

SCHEDULE 

Presentation of Colors by members of the Wisconsin Honor Guard Association & 

simultaneous reading of our Pledge of Allegiance 

Short speech by Attorney General Brad Schimel 

Short speech by Representative David Steffen 

Short speech by Craig Kolbeck, WLEM Chairman 

Stand in silence 



Notes

We will have a limited supply of lights on hand. Please feel free to bring your

own.  

Important note: The State prohibits the use of real, burning candles. We can

only use lights that look like candles. 

Thank you to Craig Kolbeck, WLEM chair; Chief Mike Koval (Madison's chief of

police); Captain Jennifer Krueger-Favour of the Madison Police Department; and

Capitol Police staff for your guidance in planning this event. 

This event is hosted by We Support the Madison Police Department. We are an

independent, grassroots, citizen-based group, not affiliated with any other

groups, including the Madison PD. 

For questions or comments, please contact 

paula@supportmadisonpolice.com 

www.supportmadisonpolice.com


